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May 19. 2010

Hon. Joseph A. Curtatone
93 Highland Avenue
Somerville, MA 02143

Dear Mayor Curtatone:

The Somerville Police Department requests permission to transfer $35,000.00 from the Police Department’s  
Personal Services Salary line (4301-51110) to the Police Department’s Ordinary Maintenance Medical & 
Dental line (4301-53010).  

The reason for this request is to pay indemnifiable expenses pursuant to the provisions of Massachusetts 
General Laws, Chapter 41, § 100.  This funding will cover expenses that have gone over and above the 
appropriated amount in the FY10 Personal Services budget.  

Thank you in advance to your attention of this matter. 

Sincerely,

Michael S. Cabral
Michael S. Cabral
Chief of Police
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